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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Application for participation in the Work Colleges Program
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JANUARY 31, 2019

On January 30, 2019, an Electronic Announcement was posted about the application for participation in the Work Colleges Program. It provides information about the application process for schools interested in participating in the Work Colleges Program under the Federal Work-Study (FWS) program for the 2019-2020 award year. Any school interested in participating in the Work Colleges Program for the 2019-2020 award year (including schools that are currently participating in the 2018-2019 award year) must apply no later than March 4, 2019. The deadline applies to both the electronic submission and the required signed paper copy (signed by the school’s Chief Executive Officer/CEO). Please note that the Work Colleges Application is not an application to participate in the FWS program. Below we have included the link to Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/013019AppParticinWorkCollegesProg.html
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